
From: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: 4/11/2011 5:17:01 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon License Renewal

Thank you! We will probably interact when Bushey presents a decision

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 11,2011 04:20 PM 
To: Simon, Timothy A.
Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon License Renewal

Thanks. Great questions today and getting Clark up there 
was a good move.

From: Simon, Timothy A. 
[mailto:timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 4:17
PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Re: Diablo Canyon License
Renewal

Thank
you! Heading to Chicago. Will see you at the meeting 
Thursday.

From: Cherry,
Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 11,2011 02:49
PM
To: Simon, Timothy A.
Subject: FW: Diablo Canyon License 
Renewal
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Attached is the letter mentioned in the 
press release.

«DCL-11-047.pdf» 
Mark Krausse | Director 
State Agency 
Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company
Phone: (916)386-5709 
Mobile: (916) 995-6827 
Email: mckd@pge.com
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